James Nash

Please, No.... this smelter will have a negative health impact that WILL directly affect my health in
relation to location of the site. I already have to leave during the July and August smoke events that
have been prevalent the last many years.

The upwind effect on fellow Idahoans and the water, fish, and other wildlife are of major concerns
for the whole area and they seemly have very little ability to be included with the overwhelming
negative support of the project as well. This project should be shut down and the whole thing
denied, please help us keep this area beautiful and not allow it to polluted and be ruined by this. NO
TO THE PROJECT!!!! THANK YOU.



